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ISSUE: GOVERNOR HOCHUL 

Congratulations to our new Governor and Western New York native Kathy Hochul on her

inauguration as New York’s 57th Governor, and the first female to hold the office in state

history. I am looking forward to working with this new administration to try to improve the

lives of New Yorkers all across the state.

Governor Hochul takes office in the face of many challenges. It is my hope that she will work

with elected leaders in both parties to address pressing issues like the pandemic, rising crime,

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/governor-hochul


continued outmigration and other threats to the future of our state. Saving our state will

require input from across the political spectrum, not just the most radical voices from one

region of our state.
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